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Dear Clinton Community: 

Volume 7 of the Clinton Cougar Chronicle marks a proud first for our humble publication. This week we get to 

include a ‘Letter to the Editor’. The main reason why this fills our editorial team with such joy is that this letter 

provides hard evidence that someone actually reads the Chronicle. Without further adieu, here is our first ever 

letter to the editor. 

M.R. from Toronto writes: 

Dear Clinton Chronicle,   

I enjoyed the latest (Oct. 14) Clinton Chronicle - it's great to highlight the civic efforts of the 

students. Referencing the seasons and how they correspond with Toronto's sports teams was also spot 

on! The one area where I feel you fell short was the info re: cross country meet:  

You don’t have to name names but you could have added that overall the day was a huge 

success including some students that qualified for the Conference Final: 9th place grade 4 girls, 1st 

place in Grade 3 girls and 1st place in Grade 5 girls. There may have been others that qualified - those 

are the ones I cheered on in person at the meet. Keep in mind that each heat had over 100 runners 

from schools all across the city: (eg. Forest Hill, Jackman, Williamson Road, Regal Road).  The students 

train as one big team and are proud of their teammates and their accomplishments. Just something to 

consider for next year.  

Thanks for sending out the Chronicle, we do enjoy reading it, and it’s a great way to keep up with what’s 

happening. PS. I now know not to challenge Nancy to a buck a hole on the links!  : )  

We couldn’t agree with you more M.R. Our cross-country team is awesome and as you read this, 16 of our Cougar 

runners just finished competing in the conference finals. Ms. Wu and Ms. Wolfe are very proud coaches. Our boys’ 

football team is also advancing to the semi-finals after rocking their tournament on Thursday. The girls’ football 

team plays on Monday.  It continues to be a great season for Clinton Cougar athletics. Your comment regarding 

golfing with Nancy is also very astute. 

As always, please go to www.clintonstreetschool.ca for all the Clinton Street PS news. 
 
Dan Taylor 
Principal 
Daniel.taylor2@tdsb.on.ca 
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